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Of all the miracles Jesus performed only two are 
recorded by each of the Gospel writers.  So youôd 
expect that if Matthew, Mark, Luke and John all saw 
those particular miracles as important enough to 
include in their writings about Jesus, then they must be 
pretty significant.  Well, one is the Resurrection of 
Jesus - and yep, Iôd say thatôs pretty significant!  The 
other is the feeding of 5000 people with 5 loaves of 
bread and 2 fishes.  What is it about this miracle that 
the writers felt it absolutely had to be included in each 
of their accounts of Jesusô life?  Is it for aspiring chefs 
or event planners to learn from?  Maybe itôs a lesson 
on how to serve 5000 unexpected guests/neighbours 
who show up at your door?  Check out Jesus words in 
Matthew 14:13-21 and weôll look forward to being 
together as a family on Sunday morning! 

.  

 

Continued on page 2... 

September 13 

Call to Pray @ 9:30 a.m. 

 

September 22 

Womenôs Spiritual 

Growth Group 

 

September 26 

Man up! 830am 

 

September 27 

Call to Pray @ 7:00 p.m. 

Mark Your 
Calendar 



 

Gospel Joy Choir Concert 

The Gospel Joy Choir will inspire and encourage 
us in concert on Sunday, �2�F�W�R�E�H�U�������W�K���D�W�����S���P����
You are most welcome to invite friends and family 
to hear what Good News sounds like and see 
what transformation looks like!  

Gospel Joy was established in 2003 in Poznan, 
Poland, and since then has performed nearly 500 
concerts in Poland, other European countries and 
the US. God has allowed them to present almost 
100 weekend gospel music workshops all over 
Poland. We know it will be a fantastic evening of 
celebration! 

Put it on your calendar now and check out more 

about �*�R�V�S�H�O���-�R�\���&�K�R�L�U. 

 

NRCC partners with �7�K�H���(�[�F�K�D�Q�J�H��to provide food 

for those who are in need in Caledon.  Items especially 

needed this week are fresh produce, school snacks, 

cereal, canned fish/meat and juice. 

Please leave your dry goods donation in the wood 
chest in the NRCC foyer. Fresh produce should be 
taken directly to The Exchange, located at 

 55 Healy Rd., Unit 

10, Bolton. 

Thank you for supporting the Caledon community. 

Kids Konnection is 

back! 

Jr. and SR. Kids 

Konnection classes resume 

this Sunday!   Our teachers 

have had a well deserved 

rest and are ready to share 

Godôs love for them this 

school year.  Children from 

JK to Gr.1 are welcomed 

in the Jr. Kindergarten room 

after worship to play, sing 

and participate in a bible 

story and a craft.  This 

weekôs lesson will focus on 

the creation story. 

Children from grades 2-5 

will be welcomed in the 

chapel after worship for 

some fun & teaching from a 

new curriculum. 

Folks from Grades 6ð12 

will be welcomed after 

worship in the French room, 

this group will be exploring 

Shaped by the Story, and 

getting to know who they 

are in Christ. 

Teachers will be waiting at 

the back of the auditorium 

to take you to your classes. 

 


